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Studies are now showing (most recently, a huge Cleveland Clinic study), covid vaccinations in healthcare workers INCREASE covid infections.
Requiring healthcare workers to have covid vaccines will INCREASE risk of covid in patients. More sick people.

Not to mention, the healthcare workers that will quit, retire, or move away plus the healthcare workers that will be unable to work due to adverse effects of the vaccines. Fewer healthcare workers.

With all that is known today, why is this even being considered?? Please OPPOSE vaccination requirements.
Thank you, Barb Monroe
